
 

 

                                              
 

MESSAGE TO ALL FILIPINOS 
 

As of 24 April 2016, only 26.22% Filipinos have 
voted. 
 
The Embassy renews its call to registered Filipino 
voters in Timor-Leste to participate in nation-
building by choosing the next national leaders of the 
Philippines. 
 
The Embassy is open daily (including Saturdays and 
Sundays) until 9 May 2016, from 9 a.m. to 5 
p.m., for all registered Filipino voters who wish to 
cast their ballots. 
 
Let’s get out and vote! Let us show to our fellow 
Filipinos in the Philippines and other parts of the 
world that Filipinos in Timor-Leste are responsible 
and patriotic citizens. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
 
The Ambassador, Officers and Staff 
Embassy of the Philippines 
Dili, Timor-Leste 
 

   


